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Latest News 
 
Congratulations! 
Jesca Nassali is in her final year at Primary school and has been awarded the honour of Sports and Games prefect. 
This is a job Jesca loves as it allows her to boss the football team about! Jesca is such a friendly girl and Bethel 
Primary School made the right choice awarding her this role. Jesca takes her prefect duties very seriously and we 
are sure she is doing a wonderful job!  
Concy Amongin is in Primary 6 and was also delighted to be awarded the role of Language Prefect. Concy is a very 
clever, fair girl and friends to all the children at Bethel Primary school, from the children in her class, to the 
children in nursery. Everyone loves Concy and her kind caring nature. A perfect prefect!   
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ōƻǘƘ ǘƘŜ ƎƛǊƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǘ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǎŜǘǘƭŜŘ ŀƴŘ 
blossomed in their school, Bethel Primary. It is wonderful to see the children so happy and doing so well.  
 

 

About Isaacõs House 
Isaac's House has a vision to provide homes for children in Uganda affected by war, HIV and poverty. We create 
safe, sustainable environments in which health, education and growth can be achieved. 
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ōŜƎŀƴ ƛƴ нллуΣ ǿƘŜƴ ƻǳǊ ŦƻǳƴŘŜǊ ƳŜƳōŜǊ tŀǳƭ IƻǿŜƭƭǎ ŀƴŘ ŀ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƻŦ ǘǊŀŘŜǎ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ 
ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ aŜǊǎŜȅǎƛŘŜ ǘǊŀǾŜƭƭŜŘ ǘƻ ¦ƎŀƴŘŀ ǘƻ ōǳƛƭŘ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ ƻǊǇƘŀƴŀƎŜ ΨWŀƳŜǎ 5ǳƴƴ IƻǳǎŜ ƻŦ IƻǇŜΩΦ  LǎŀŀŎΩǎ 
House now has a second orphaƴŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŎƻƴǘƛƴǳŜǎ ǘƻ ƎǊƻǿ ǘƘŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǎǇƻƴǎƻǊǎΦ /ǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ Iƻǳse support thirty children.  
 

                        



 
Charity Ball Success 
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ everyone who attended our charity ball on Friday 13th June at 
Crowne Plaza, Liverpool. The event was a huge success, and we raised an incredible £5,565! This will make such a 
ǇƻǎƛǘƛǾŜ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ǘƻ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ол ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǎƻ ǿŜ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƎŜƴŜǊƻǎƛǘȅΦ  
Thank you very much to our band for the evening Captains of Industry, it was lovely to see everyone having a ball!   
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ are delighted to have gained seven new sponsors for our beautiful children at the event. 
Sponsorship enables us to provide the children we support with the best education available and as Concy likes to 
ǎŀȅ άŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ƪŜȅ ǘƻ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎέΦ Lƴ ¦ƎŀƴŘa, only 1 in 4 children attend secondary school due to the 
expensive fees, but with the help from our sponsors, we can ensure our children stay on in the education system 
and gain as much experience, opportunities and qualifications as possible.  
 
Date for your diary.... based on ǘƘŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǊŜŀŘȅ ōƻƻƪŜŘ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ōŀƭƭ ƻƴ CǊƛŘŀȅ мфth 
June 2015, at Crowne Plaza, Liverpool! We hope to see you there.  
 

Weightmans Volunteer Trip to Uganda... 
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜŘ ŀ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ǘǊƛǇ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ŎƻǊǇƻǊŀǘŜ 
sponsors Weightmans for May this year. The trip was a huge 
success, and saw staff from the Liverpool Weightmans office, 
travel to Uganda with trustees Hayley, Beth and Paul to visit the 
children IsŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘǎΦ  
With the Uganda trip now over, all 20 volunteers have returned 
from what was an extremely successful and fulfilling trip. A lot 
was achieved throughout the trip, including the construction of 
an outdoor classroom at the baby orphanage; much needed 
ƳŀƛƴǘŜƴŀƴŎŜ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƻǊǇƘŀƴŀƎŜΤ ǊŜƴƻǾŀǘƛƻƴ 
of ŀ ƘŀƛǊŘǊŜǎǎŜǊΩǎ ǎŀƭƻƴ for Anna-Grace (who has recently left 
the orphanage, but is currently being supported while she gets 
herself on her feet). Volunteers were even able to teach the 
children to swim, sew, learn crafts and read and even a spot of 
yoga! The list is endless. The children loved the opportunity to 
meet and learn from their corporate sponsors. 

 

Comments from a few of the volunteers:  
 
 Mark Moriarty: άLǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ Ŏulture shock initially, however I soon acclimatised and almost 
immediately you could see the enormous difference the charity makes not only to the lives of the 
children it supports but also the local community at large. You can see that the money raised and 
donated gets to where it is needed most and makes real difference. The children are great and nothing 
but appreciative of the assistance they receive after having an awful start to their lives in many 
instances. It was a privilege to be able to go and see this first hand and I will continue to support the 
ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦǳǘǳǊŜέΦ  
 
 Louise Singh: ά±ƛǎƛǘƛƴƎ ¦ƎŀƴŘŀ ǿŀǎ ŀ ǊŜŀƭ ƻƴŎŜ ƛƴ ŀ ƭƛŦŜǘƛƳŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜΦ .ŜŎŀǳǎŜ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƛǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ 
small and personal charity we felt like we were being introduced as friends, which was a real privilege 
ŀƴŘ ǾŜǊȅ ǘƻǳŎƘƛƴƎΦ 9ŀŎƘ ŀƴŘ ŜǾŜǊȅ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŎƘildren was truly inspiring ς bright, funny, 
kind and polite - despite living through huge adversity. It was great to see first hand how money raised 
by Weightmans will support their welƭōŜƛƴƎΣ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŀƳōƛǘƛƻƴǎέΦ 
 
Alex Darrah: άbƻ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇƭŀŎŜ L ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǘƻ Ƙŀǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀƴ ǳƴǎǇŜŀƪŀōƭŜ ŎƻƳōƛƴŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ŀōƧŜŎǘ ǇƻǾŜǊǘȅ ŀƴŘ 
ǎǳŦŦŜǊƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ȅŜǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ Ǉŀǎǎƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ƭƛŦŜΦέ 
 
Liam McGuire: άLƴ ǎƘƻǊǘΣ ǘƘŜ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǘƛŎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ  !ǎ ȅƻǳΩŘ ŜȄǇŜŎǘΣ ŜƳƻǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŀǘ ǘƛƳŜǎΣ ōǳǘ 
seeing how much good the money does; experiencing the incredibly warm character of the Ugandans we 
met (adult and children alike) and the ability of Hayley and the charity to co-ordinate such a special 
itinerary, meant that the experience was wholly positiveέ. 

 



 
¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜǎ tŀǳƭΣ .ŜǘƘ ŀƴŘ IŀȅƭŜȅΣ ƻƴ ōŜƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ 
House, would like to thank the volunteers for what 
was an incredible adventure for everyone. To see 20 
people turn up to Uganda feeling apprehensive, and 
looking very nervous, and to leave just a week later 
completely acclimatised and having made lasting 
friendships with the children, just goes to show how 
much everyone embraced the Ugandan culture and 
way of life. A further thank you to everyone in the 
Weightmans Liverpool office for their continued 
support to the charity. 
 
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ 
his trip to Uganda, Liam McGuire has joined the 
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŎƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜΦ ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀƳ 
Liam!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A new arrival... 
!ƴƴŀ DǊŀŎŜ ƛǎ ŀ ȅƻǳƴƎ ǿƻƳŀƴ ŀƎŜŘ но ǿƘƻ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōȅ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǎƘŜ ǿŀǎ мт ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻƭŘΦ ¢ƘŜ 
charity funded her final years of education, enabled her to qualify as a hairdresser and supported her 
establishing a hairdressing business in NamulŀƴŘŀΣ ǘƘŜ ǾƛƭƭŀƎŜ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƻǊǇƘŀƴŀƎŜ ƛǎ ƭƻŎŀǘŜŘΦ  
Anna became pregnant in 2013 and the baby was due late April 2014, however, when the volunteers arrived for 
their trip in May 2014 the baby had not arrived. Anna Grace was two weeks overdue so the trustees present 
decided to take her to a private maternity clinic. The staff and doctors at the clinic were professional and kind 
taking good care of Anna Grace. Initially she was induced but nearly 24 hours later she needed a Caesarean 
section as tƘŜ ōŀōȅ ōŜŎŀƳŜ ǘƛǊŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŘƛǎǘǊŜǎǎŜŘΦ ¢ǊǳǎǘŜŜ .ŜǘƘ IƻƎƎ ǿŀǎ ōȅ !ƴƴŀ DǊŀŎŜǎΩǎ ǎƛŘŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ 
labour, supporting and comforting her. Beth was in the operating theatre and shared the special moment when 
!ƴƴŀΩǎ ōŀōȅ ǿŀǎ ōƻǊƴ ŀǘ пΥмп ƻƴ моǘƘ aŀȅΦ .ŜǘƘ ǎŀƛd 'I was very happy to be able to support Anna Grace 
through such a difficult time, it was an emotional experience I will never forget and I will always have a unique 
bond with both Anna Grace and the baby'.  
Mother and baby are both doing really well, and ŀƭƻƴƎǎƛŘŜ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǘŜŀƳ ŀǘ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜΣ ŎŀƴΩǘ ǘƘŀƴƪ .ŜǘƘ 
ŜƴƻǳƎƘΦ .ŜǘƘ ǿŀǎ ŀƴ ƛƴŎǊŜŘƛōƭŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ !ƴƴŀΣ ƴƻǘ ƻƴƭȅ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōƛǊǘƘΣ ōǳǘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ŀƴŘ ŀŦǘŜǊΦ ²ƻǊŘǎ ŎŀƴΩǘ 
ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎ Ƙƻǿ ǇǊƻǳŘ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭΣ ŎŀǊƛƴƎ ƭŀŘȅ ŀǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǘǊǳǎǘŜŜΩǎΦ .ŜǘƘ ǿŜƴǘ 
above and beyond in her efforts to care and support Anna Grace, and highlighted what our charity is all about.   

Anna Grace describes Beth as her hero and has decided to call her baby Ada Elizabeth. J 
 
 

 



 
Please continue to support Adam...  

 
Lƴ ƻǳǊ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳ !ŘŀƳ hǊƳŜǎƘŜǊǎ fundraising efforts. Adam is 
ƎƻƛƴƎ ǘƻ ōŜ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛƴƎ ƛƴ LǊƻƴƳŀƴΣ ½ǳǊƛŎƘΣ ƛƴ {ǿƛǘȊŜǊƭŀƴŘ ƻƴ нтǘƘ Wǳƭȅ нлмпΦ CƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ƘŜŀǊŘ 
of Ironman, it is an endurance triathlon ς 2.4 mile swim, 110 mile bike ride and then on to run a marathon! 
 
Adam has been training really hard and the support for Adam has been magnificent. Thanks to his 
supporters Adam has raised over £1,500. If you would like to sponsor Adam, please donate at 
www.justgiving.com/adamormesher.  
 
LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǿƛǎƘ !Řam all the best with his challenge and we are supporting him all 
the way!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Fundraising Events 
 

Saturday 26 th July: Zip Wire Challenge 
LǘΩǎ ōŀŎƪΗ ¢ƘŜ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ½ƛǇ ²ƛǊŜ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ƛǎ ōŀŎƪ ƻƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴΣ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ нсǘƘ WǳƭȅΦ !ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ōǊŀǾŜ 
ŜƴƻǳƎƘ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǉǳŜǊ 9ǳǊƻǇŜΩǎ ƭƻƴƎŜǎǘ ȊƛǇ ǿƛǊŜ ŀǘ рллŦǘΣ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀǾŜƭƭƛƴƎ мллƳǇƘΚ ¢ƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘΣ ǎƛƳǇƭȅ 
email isaacs.house@hotmail.co.uk.  

 
 

6 ð 7 th September: TrekFest 
We are very excited to be involved in a TrekFest this year! The challenge takes place on 6 - 7th September, and is 
no mean feat! Taking place in The Peak District, you have the option to complete a 27 mile trek in 12 hours, or 54 
miles in 24 hours! Your challenge, should you choose to accept it, is to complete your chosen route within the 
allotted time frame. The TrekFest routes are as beautiful as they are challenging. We promise you that TrekFest 
2014 will deliver an emotional, fun and life-changing experience - you will discover another side of yourself while 
ǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŀƴŘ ŀǿŀǊŜƴŜǎǎ ŦƻǊ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜΦ wŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ōȅ ŜƳŀƛƭƛƴƎ isaacs.house@hotmail.co.uk.  

 

 



20th September: Run or Dye 
Isaac's House are very excited to announce on 20th September we will be taking part in Run or Dye at Aintree 
Racecourse. The event is the ǿƻǊƭŘΩǎ most colourful 5K and we hope to have a team of runners. If you are 
interested in taking part, please e-mail isaacs.house@hotmail.co.uk for more details!  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

òThe Hutó 
We would like to thank once again Belle Vale DWP for raising an incredible £780 in March this year for the 
children we support in Uganda. We were thrilled to hear Gill was organising a fundraising event at work. Gill 
Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘhe very beginning and along with her family helped build the first 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƻǊǇƘŀƴŀƎŜΦ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƛǎ ŀ ŎŀǳǎŜ Dƛƭƭ ƛǎ ǾŜǊȅ ǇŀǎǎƛƻƴŀǘŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƻ 
Uganda following her building trip, to see for herself the positive differencŜ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƳŀƪŜǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǾŜǎ 
ƻŦ ƻǊǇƘŀƴŜŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΦ ²ƛǘƘ Dƛƭƭ ōŜƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ƻƴƭȅ ǎǘŀŦŦ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ƻǊǇƘŀƴŀƎŜΣ ƛǘ ǿŀǎ 
ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊ Ƙƻǿ ƘŀǊŘ DƛƭƭΩǎ ǘŜŀƳ ƳŀǘŜǎ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎΦ Dƛƭƭ 
informed IsaaŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ ƘŜǊ ǘŜŀƳ ƳŀǘŜǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘƛƻƴǎ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǘŀƭ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ 
been so high. Therefore we really do thank you all for being so enthusiastic and all your fundraising efforts.  
 
5ǳǊƛƴƎ DƛƭƭΩǎ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƻ ¦ƎŀƴŘŀ ƛƴ !ǇǊƛƭ ǿƛǘƘ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅ co-ƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ wŀŎƘŜƭΣ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŜƴŀōƭŜŘ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ .ŜƭƭŜ ±ŀƭŜΩǎ 
fundraising efforts to be spent on improving the garden area for the children. For ten days, Gill set to work 
with the help of the children and staff, planting flowers and fruit trees, painting buildings, extending the 

garden path, making football and 
netball posts, and....  building a 
traditional African hut! Gill 
worked so hard during her time 
in Uganda, not only helping 
Rachel with charity work but 
organising all the outdoor area 
work. It was amazing to see the 
children actively involved in 
helping Gill and getting their 
hands dirty! It was a real team 
effort and the outside area looks 
brilliant, so a huge thanks to Gill 
Doyle and Belle Vale for their 
fundraising efforts.  
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/runordye.gb


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more photographs, follow us on Instagram! 

www.instagram.com/isaacs.house 

 

Photograph Moments 

 
 

DƛŦǘ ŀƴŘ ƘŜǊ ŘƻƭƭΣ WƻŀƴƴŜΦ DƛŦǘ ǘŀƪŜǎ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ǇǊƛŘŜ ƛƴ ŎŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ WƻŀƴƴŜΣ ōǊǳǎƘƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ άaȊǳƴƎǳέ ƘŀƛǊΣ ŎŀǊǊȅƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ƻƴ 
her back the African way, and making sure she looks smart in her pretty dress. A lovely photograph! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Support Isaacõs House with £5 a month... 
 
²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜǊǎ ǘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜ ϻр ŀ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǘƻ LǎŀŀŎΩǎ IƻǳǎŜ ŎƘŀǊƛǘȅΦ ¸ƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ǘƘƛƴƪ ȅƻǳǊ ϻр ǿƻƴΩǘ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ 
difference but it really does help...  
 
V ϻр ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǎ ŎƭŜŀƴ ǿŀǘŜǊ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƘƻƳŜ ŦƻǊ н ǿŜŜƪǎ 

V £5 can feed a child with their school breakfast and lunch for 2 months 

V £5 enables children to visit their guardians during school holidays 

V £5 purchases medicine to treat malaria 

 

V ...and whereas £5 may buy you 1 drink, £5 in Uganda allows ALL of the children we support to a nice cold 

soda!  

Set up sponsorship online today at www.justgiving.com/isaacshouse.  
 

Thank you from the children at Isaacõs House! 
 
 

 

 

Contacts 
Website: www.isaacshouse.org 

E-mail: isaacs.house@hotmail.co.uk 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/isaacshousecharity 

UK Registered Charity: 1124542 

http://www.isaacshouse.org/
http://www.facebook.com/isaacshouse

